
 

CONGREGATION OF THE MISSIONARY SISTERS  

OF THE PRECIOUS BLOOD  

PROVINCE EUROPA / GERMANY 

Mission House Neuenbeken, Alte Amtsstr. 64, 33100 Paderborn 

 

 

 
 

We ask you kindly to remember in your prayers  

and in the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass  

our beloved Sister 

 Sr. Maria Gudrun Goldmann CPS 

who departed this life at 

the Mission House Neuenbeken 

 

on August 15th 2020 at the age of 81 years  

and the 59th year of Religious Profession 

as Missionary Sister of the Precious Blood. 

 

 

We ask you Lord, 

grant your servant, whom you redeemed by your 

Precious Blood, everlasting peace. 
 


